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June 16, 2020 

TO ALL MUNICIPAL UNITS IN NOVA SCOTIA:

The Municipality of Barrington Fire Services would like to take this opportunity to express our 

thanks to the municipal units who drafted letters in support of our volunteer fire department 

level 1 training personal development credit application to the Department of Education and 

Early Childhood Development. 

I am happy to announce that on May 25, 2020 I received an email accepting the Volunteer 

Firefighting Level 1 Program as a personal development credit starting in the fall of 2020. 

More information on the personal development credit program can be found at: 

https://pdc.ednet.ns.ca/policy-guides-forms 

I would ask that you please pass this information on to your fire departments. This program will 

be another tool in the recruitment toolbox and will also acknowledge the students for their 

volunteer service. 

Sincerely, 

/kv�� 
Dwayne Hunt 

Fire Service/EMO Coordinator 

Phone: 902-637-2015 dhunt@barringtonmunicipality.com Fax: 902-637-2075 


